
 
 

       June 25, 2019 

Via Electronic Filing and Hand Delivery 

Danny Bickell 

Deputy Clerk 

Supreme Court of the United States 

One First Street NE 

Washington, DC 20543 

 

Re:    Fredesvindo Rodriguez-Garcia v. Fior Pichardo de Veloz, 

 No. 18-1510 

 

Dear Mr. Bickell: 

 

 I am co-counsel for respondent in the above-referenced case. On May 31, 2019, a certiorari 

petition was docketed in this case. Unless extended by the Court, the response would be due on 

July 5, 2019. For the reasons that follow, and pursuant to Rule 30.4, I respectfully request an 

extension of 30 days, to and including August 5, 2019. 

 

 I have only recently been engaged as co-counsel in this matter and the extension sought 

will allow sufficient time to review the record and prepare an opposition that will be helpful to the 

Court, while also attending to deadlines in other matters. In addition, I have longstanding travel 

plans out of the country during the week of July 1, 2019. 

 

 For these reasons, I ask that a 30-day extension be granted.  Thank you for your attention 

to this matter. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

       /s/ Adam R. Pulver 

       Adam R. Pulver 

       Counsel for Respondent 

 

Cc: Bernard Pastor, Counsel for Petitioner  


